
   NOTICE TO OWNERS 

A reminder to Owners to please shut off your outdoor water, drain the system 
leaving your outside taps slightly open, and if you want, protect your hose bibs 
with a cold weather faucet cover.


There is one vacant Council position. If you are interested in serving as a Council 
Member, please put your name forward at the Annual General Meeting on 
November 27th. You need to be in attendance at the meeting if you are putting 
your name forward. Council Members are not required to do physical work 
around the Complex; that is done on a voluntary basis by those physically able 
to do so.


The CRAFT FAIR/BAKE SALE is this Saturday, November 23rd from 
10am-3pm. The Clubhouse Amenity Room, Gym and Spa will be closed from 
Thursday November 21st at 7pm until Saturday, November 23rd at 5pm. 
(Furniture needs to be stored in the Spa and Gym). Come and check out the 
crafts and baked goods available for purchase. As in past years, the Social Club 
is raffling off two beautiful festive Christmas baskets.



